
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 
April 20, 2020 

 
 
Senator Napoleón Gómez Urrutia 
President and General Secretary 
National Union of Mine, Metal, Steel and Related Workers of the Mexican Republic 
 
 
Dear Napoleón, 
 
On the 14th anniversary of the murder of our brothers Hector Alvarez Gómez and Mario 
Alberto Castillo during the Los Mineros strike at the steel mill in Lázaro Cárdenas, Mexico, 
the United Steelworkers in the U.S. and Canada send condolences and solidarity to their 
families and to our Mineros sisters and brothers. 
 
Hector and Mario live on in the fight for justice in Mexico and everywhere in the world. 
 
Because of the pandemic, the Steelworkers are not able to march with you physically this 
year, but we continue to march with you in spirit, as always. 
 
 

In solidarity 

 
Thomas M. Conway 

International President 
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